
Dixieland Neighborhood Association (DNA) Meeting October 16, 2012   
Location: New Beginnings Baptist Church 404 W. Belmar St.  
Meeting opened at 6:30 PM with the introduction of attendees.  
Karen Moore gave the treasurer's report.  
Todd Bailey from LPD gave the police report He mentioned that there had been 
several vehicle burglaries of purses left in plain sight in cars. Some business 
burglaries had happened recently.  
Bill Haskell gave the CRA report. He mentioned sign regulations. Fat Maggies is 
making progress to open. 
Jeff Wood from the City of Lakeland Solid Waste gave a presentation on the 
single stream recycling and took questions. 
David Yuria spoke about the sidewalk improvements. They want to focus on 
pedestrians and have sidewalks on one side of the streets at minimum. He also 
mentioned traffic calming measures they were exploring.          


